January 3, 1996

Mr. Tim Young Route 7 Box 545 Louisburg, NC 27549

Dear Mr. Young:

Thank you for your letter of December 27, 1995 to Mr. John Tunheim, suggesting that the Kennedy assassination documents be made more accessible to researchers by putting them on floppy disks and/or CD-ROM. Mr. Tunheim has asked me to respond to you.

The Review Board is also interested in making the assassination records as available as possible to the public. However, access to the records is the responsibility of the National Archives and Records Administration. I suggest that you write to the Archives directly at the following address to make your worthwhile suggestion:

JFK Liaison

National Archives and Records Administration

Washington, DC 20408

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq.

